
  

Dear Parents, 
It is school time again! We are very excited to have your 
child at Daffodils and want to personally thank you for 
sharing your child with us. We believe that by working 

together we can make this a very successful year. 
 

School Year Bits and Pieces: 
●Late Arrivals distract other children and your child may find it difficult to 
participate in daily activities due to frequent absences.  
*Please do not bring your child to school later than 8:45am 
 
●Car Pool: Please use car pool at pick-up and drop-off times: 8:20am to 
8:35am and 2:50pm to 3:05pm. Please refer back to the parent handbook 
for Carpool Guidelines. Please do not drop off school day children before 
8:20am in the morning and do not pick them up later than 3:05pm in the 
afternoons. It is Important you pick up your “ON TIME” as our teachers 
need to leave at a certain time.  
 
 
●Birthdays: Please do not send cupcakes, cake, candy, or any other high 
sugar items for birthday celebrations. You are welcome to send fresh fruit 
and or cheese platters.  Please notify your child’s teacher in advance if 
you would like to come in and celebrate your child’s birthday.  
 
●Lunches: We do not allow processed junk foods, candy, high sugar 
foods, or any sort of peanut products at school. Please refer back to the 
Parent Handbook about more details.  
 
●Dress Code: The school does not require a uniform. Children need to 
wear comfortable clothing. We suggest rubber soled shoes, tennis or 
oxfords. If your child is clean well groomed he/she has a better attitude 
towards school. Please ensure your child is not dressed in costume (Elsa, 
Spiderman, Barbie etc.) as it can be distracting to the class. Also, please 
bring an extra change of clothes and label everything. 
 
●Sick Note: If your child is sent home with a Sick Note please pay close 
attention to checked box on the note. 
-Your child must be free of any and all contiguous illnesses/disease and 
fever free for 24 hours before returning to school. 
- If your child is sent home for vomiting or diarrhea your child must be 
free of either or for 24 hours before returning to school.  
-If your child has been diagnosed/exposed to any contiguous 
illness/disease the school must be notified.   
 
Toys: We have a strict policy against any sort of toys, stuffed/plush, 
battery-operated toy or action figure etc. Please do not send any toys or 
battery-operated toys to school. They will be confiscated by the office and 
parents will have to pick it up at the end of the day.  
 
Immunizations: This is a good time of year to give us a a copy of your 
child’s vaccination record. 
 
Medications: If your child needs medication please bring it to the office 
and sign the medication log. The office staff is responsible for giving your 
child the medication as prescribed on the label. 
 
 

Important Dates 
 
 

-August 1st-Back to School 
-August 1st-Supply Fees Due 
-September 1st Lunch Program Begins 
-September 5th-Labor Day-School Closed 

 

 
From your Daffodils Family! 

Manolo Petty 8/6 

Anvita Aggarwal 8/7 

Shreyansh Parikiti 8/15 

 

Daffodils Dispatch 
August 2022 

Theme for This Month: 

 

“All About Me” 

Friendly Reminders: 
Supply Fees:  

5 Day Program: $150 twice a year (January and August) 

3 Day Program: $100 twice a year (January and August) 

2 Day Program: $75 twice a year (January and August) 

 

 

 

 

 

Covid Policy 
Fees will not be waived or refunded for school days 
missed due to family vacations, emergencies, illness, 
Covid-19 related, quarantine due to Covid-19 or for 
any other reason including school holidays. As per the 
tuition agreement. 
 


